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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jade Rhianna <jaderhianna@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:06 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Please Support HB 2004!

Hello, 

  

I'm a long time Portland resident, renter, and voter. 

  

I ask you to take action to help protect tenants from the devastating consequences of losing their homes. 

  

Please support HB 2004 so tenants can only be evicted for cause, and local communities can stabilize rents. With these tools, we can keep 
families in their homes and build stronger communities. 

  

Thank you,  

Jade Torrison 

 
--  
Jade Rhianna 
jaderhianna@gmail.com 
503.358.9666 
 
 


